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Dear President,

Please find enclosed BusinessEurope’s message in view of the meeting of the European Council
that will take place on 24-25 March 2022, together with our Spring Reform Barometer.

For your information, this message is also being sent to the Presidents of the European Council
and Parliament as well as to President Emmanuel Macron.

We remain at your disposal for further questions.
Best regards

I
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